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                                                              School Mission Statement





                                      “Love Jesus, Love Learning, Love Life”





I am delighted that you are interested in applying for the position of Head teacher at St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School.





Sadly, our much loved and very successful Head teacher has had to re locate so the children, staff and governors are looking for an outstanding individual who will lead our school forward as we take the next steps in our school’s journey.





St Joseph’s is a successful and oversubscribed school with a positive and happy atmosphere as noted in our 2012 RE Inspection.  “….pupil’s engagement in and enjoyment of their being is outstanding as shown by their interest, enthusiasm and behaviour.” 





Pupils are “well - rounded, well – mannered children with a love of learning and positive can-do attitude. (Ofsted November 2016)





 Our recent Ofsted Inspection confirmed that we are a “good” school with “good capacity for further improvement.” As Governors, we are committed to maintaining this acclaimed learning environment and look forward to welcoming and supporting our new Head teacher who will be able to build on our successes and bring a personal vision for the continuing development of the school, based on Gospel values.





Further information about the school can be found on our website but I warmly invite you to visit us, meet our wonderful children and staff and see for yourself all that we can offer.


Please contact school to arrange your visit.





The closing date for applications is noon on Monday 8th May 2017


Shortlisting will take place on Thursday 11th May 2017


Interviews will be held on Wednesday 24th May and Thursday 25th May 2017





If you are successful in being invited for interview you will be contacted no later than the day after the shortlisting date by telephone or e mail.  This will be confirmed by post along with interview arrangements.


Thank you for your interest in our school and I look forward to receiving your application.





Best wishes


�


Angela Blenkinship


Chair of Governors





 





               














